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Two extra keys for the kitchen container have now been 
given to Alan Jones and Ben Knight. They will be non 

voting committee members. Keys are now held by them, 
Gary, Andy, Ken and Peter

See if you can spot 
our new Xmas 

Targets on the Red 
and Green Course.

This years AGM will 
be held at the 
Oystercatcher, 

Yapton Rd, Climping,
 BN17 5RU 

on
 Friday 23rd Feb 

at 1900.
The cost of the subs 
for this year will be 

agreed on at the 
meeting.

You can pay your 2018/2019 NFAS subs 
from 01 Jan 2018. You must have your 
new NFAS card BEFORE you can pay 

your Ratpack subs.
Please note that there is a new NFAS 

Membership Secretary, so any old forms 
you possess will have the wrong address 

on them. You can pay online or 
download a new form from their 

website.

The tombstone target has been removed from Green 5 for 
repair and repainting. It will be returned as soon as possible.

Dates for your diary
Wed 27th Dec Xmas Shoot

Tues 1st Jan New Years 
Shoot

Sat 17th Feb Final 3D Club 
Champs
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